From: Brian Mc Donough 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 12:46 PM
To: Richard Superfine; Michelle Cullerton-Conforti; Jamar Sullivan; Katreina York; Cynthia Rivera
Subject: Post-Course Ethics Declaration for DHS Sponsored Hazardous Materials Training

Respected Members,

As part of the Chicago Fire Department’s (CFD) homeland security strategy, I received permission to attend a Department of Homeland Security (DHS) sponsored hazardous materials course. DHS courses such as this provide the skills necessary to conduct hazardous materials operations under the most austere conditions. In undertaking this training, I’ve developed skills that will benefit both the City of Chicago as well as the CFD in managing both natural and man-made hazardous material/CBRNE incidents. As part of this training, the DHS covered expenses relating to approved transportation, lodging, as well as a per diem to cover food (where applicable).  Further, I utilized 0 Grant-Funded Days to cover my platoon duty while attending this class. Pertinent information relating to my participation and travel for this course is as follows:

Member Information:
Brian McDonough, Lieutenant/EMT, File #: 18993

Course Information:
Highway Emergency Response Specialist (HERS) - PER-291
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